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Pacer United Intermodal Container Yard 
in Oakland, CA, Moves to New Location, 
Effective February 17, 2009

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers:

Effective February 17, 2009, the Pacer United Intermodal Container Yard will move from 
their current location at 171 Burma Rd., Oakland, CA, to a new facility located at 761 
Maritime, only one-half mile south of the old facility.

All empty 48’ and 53’ boxes will be terminated or picked up from the new location as of 
February 17, 2009.

The phone number (510-451-6659) and fax number (510-451-4832) will remain the 
same.

Hours of operation for Pacer equipment will remain the same, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Monday thru Friday.

We appreciate your business.

 


